
 

 

 Animal Health Centers Legacy Scholarship            

in memory of Dr. Matthew Garver 

This $1,000.00 scholarship is for one year of continued education after graduating from high school.  Dr. Matthew 

Garver graduated from Wayne Community High School and eventually graduated from Kansas State University 

with his Doctorate in Veterinary Medicine. He was active in Albia Community Schools as a volunteer, parent, and 

booster.  Because helping those around him meet their goals was one of Dr. Garver’s greatest joys in life, this 

scholarship is available to one high school senior student who shows leadership and strong work ethic (attributes 

Dr. Garver was best known for).  Dr. Garver left a long legacy of leadership, determination, and grit with his family 

and co-workers.  Anyone who knew Dr. Garver knew he was one of the hardest working individuals there was.  

Your Name: _________________________________________________________________ 

Address: ____________________________________________________________________ 

Email Address: ______________________________________________________________ 

High School Attending: ______________________________________________________ 

GPA: __________________    ACT Score (if applicable): _________________ 

 

What extracurricular activities have you been involved in during high school?  

 

 

 

What jobs have you done during high school (paid or volunteer)?  

 

 

 

What are your future plans for continued education? 

 

 

 

Dr. Garver found happiness and comfort working in the veterinary field, spending time with his family and being a 

true leader in his company. He had a strong work ethic and believed community involvement was important.  In 

1,000 words or less, explain how you’ve been a leader by showing dedication and support for your community.  

Please send this sheet along with your essay on or before March 1, 2025 to:  bpetty@animalhealthcenteria.com  

mailto:bpetty@animalhealthcenteria.com

